-GC reviewed fee structuring changes and requested two changes to the proposal. 
1. Emeritus Members no longer have a special category
2. Add more salary bins to our membership category
-Emeritus Members will retain their name
-A revised model will be sent to the GC by Friday on the alternatives 1 vs alternative 2. 
-SRCD revised fee structure will increase by an increment of 20K 

Full breakdown- See Attachment for proposal sent to GC

Undergraduate Student Members (184)
Proposed $35

Graduate Student Member (1,342)
Proposed $60

Early Career (536)
Proposed $95

Professional under 70K
Proposed $200

Professional Under 70-90K (484)
Proposed $230

Professional 90-110k (350)
Proposed $260

Professional 110-130k (250)
Proposed $290

Professional 130-150k (84)
Proposed $320

Professional 150K+ (80)
Proposed $350

Emeritus Member Categories to Mimic Professional based on income(197)
Proposed $200

LMIC Member (216)
Proposed $5

Total under proposed prices $598,660 per year

-Voting result, unanimous YES vote for those present (6), 2 non-votes due to absence, 1 YES vote emailed in
-IAC created a flier to help recruit more international members
-Next, Kelley O’Caroll is looking into creating a membership video – similar to a recruitment video on the website that shows what SRCD does to open up avenues of interest
-Going forward, we want to discuss incentives to stay and things we can do to help maintain members – perhaps through creating new avenues of connection through mentorship partnerships. 
-The survey showed that mentorship and social networking were an important piece of membership. 
-We can connect with other SRCD committees and see if there are other connection opportunities with these committees. 
-The SECC committee is a committee to reach out to. 
-The Caucuses have been very active regarding mentorship and connections as well – we can look outside of regular channels of professional partnership so people can network too. 
-Perhaps a social event meet-up for SRCD members in the same metropolitan area. 
-Eleanor Seaton suggested we test this by having people meet up at SRA’s conference in Chicago which is next month.
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Kristina will send information to Natasha and Natasha can get the name of a bar and location in the SRCD weekly newsletter.
-If this works, this can be something done at each conference – it’s a free way for people to network. 

